
Dear Kindergartners, 

 

We are excited to meet you in September! Here 

are some things that you can bring any time 

during the first week of school: 

 

• A box of tissues 

• 24 pack Crayola crayons 

• Crayola markers 

• Thin black Expo markers 

• A box of Ziploc bags (gallon size) 

• Lysol Dual Action wipes 

• Glue sticks (No purple or jumbo size please) 

• A cardboard shoebox 

• 2 single subject spiral notebooks 

• Golf pencils 

• Sidewalk chalk 

 

Have a great summer! 

 

- Kindergarten Teachers 

 

 


